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Subject: RE: Wellington Tenths Trust - MFC development le:er of support
Date: Thursday, 8 September 2022 at 10:34:37 AM New Zealand Standard Time
From: Richard Te One
To: Theresa Chang
Category: MFC
AHachments: image001.png, image002.png, image003.jpg

Tēnā koe Theresa,
 
I can confirm that our le5er of support dated 14 March for the MFC development s?ll stands.
 
Ngā mihi
 
Richard Te One
RelaKonship Liaison Officer
P    04 473 2502
M   021 446 167
E    richard@tekau.maori.nz
24d Marine Parade, Petone 5012
PO Box 39 294, Wellington Mail Centre, Lower Hu5 5045
www.tekau.maori.nz

 
 
From: Theresa Chang <theresa@willisbond.co.nz> 
Sent: Wednesday, 31 August 2022 3:54 pm
To: Richard Te One <Richard@tekau.maori.nz>
Cc: Rosalind Luxford <rosalind@willisbond.co.nz>; Alistair Aburn <alistair@urbanp.co.nz>
Subject: Re: Wellington Tenths Trust - MFC development le5er of support
 
Kia Ora, Richard
 
Following your last call with Alistair in respect of the revised design of the Michael Fowler Centre car park
development.
Please find below a link to the updated plans for your review (32mb). If you have any technical issues, please
let me know.
We note the connection between Cuba Street and the waterfront has not materially changed. Nor has the
treatment and recognition of the Waimapihi Stream.
 
16-10_F05_110 Jervois Quay_Architectural Drawings - AUG 2022.pdf
 
We are happy to answer any questions you may have.
Otherwise, we will be submitting our amended consent application shortly and would appreciate your
confirmation that Hikoikoi Management’s letter of support (attached) stands.
 
Ngā mihi,
Theresa
 
 

Theresa Chang

mailto:richard@tekau.maori.nz
http://www.tekau.maori.nz/
https://willisbond1-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/g/personal/theresa_willisbond_co_nz/EWyXKXema8FCme2gcIWSVKkBs4fgnzVyAz3KaZK2_CH_qQ?email=Richard%40tekau.maori.nz&e=eAhoGg
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027 322 7541
willisbond.co.nz
Wellington: Level 2 | 5 Cable Street | PO Box 24137 | Wellington 6142
From: Rosalind Luxford <rosalind@willisbond.co.nz>
Date: Wednesday, 31 August 2022 at 3:29 PM
To: Theresa Chang <theresa@willisbond.co.nz>
Subject: FW: Wellington Tenths Trust - MFC development le5er of support

 
 

Rosalind Luxford
027 535 3045
willisbond.co.nz
Wellington: Level 2 | 5 Cable Street | PO Box 24137 | Wellington 6142

   Ma tini ma mano ka rapa te whai
  
 

From: Richard Te One <Richard@tekau.maori.nz> 
Sent: Monday, 14 March 2022 2:27 pm
To: alistair@urbanp.co.nz
Cc: Jamie Reeve <Jamie@willisbond.co.nz>; Rosalind Luxford <rosalind@willisbond.co.nz>
Subject: Wellington Tenths Trust - MFC development le5er of support
 
Kia ora kotou,
 
Our le5er of support for the MFC development is a5ached. If you have any ques?ons please contact me.
 
Ngā mihi
 
Richard Te One
RelaKonship Liaison Officer
P    04 473 2502
M   021 446 167
E    richard@tekau.maori.nz
24d Marine Parade, Petone 5012
PO Box 39 294, Wellington Mail Centre, Lower Hu5 5045
www.tekau.maori.nz
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mailto:Richard@tekau.maori.nz
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mailto:richard@tekau.maori.nz
http://www.tekau.maori.nz/
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Please be aware to keep our whānau and friends safe we will require that all guests aged 12 and over
visi?ng us at our offices here at Te Raukura, Te Wharewaka o Pōneke and Hīkoikoi are double vaccinated. 
A Vaccina?on Cer?ficate will be required on entry from 1st December 2021.
 
 


